
SAVE THE DATE 

Saturday May 6, 2017  
The Homer L. Dodge Department of Physics & Astronomy personally invites you to join us in celebrating 
our prestigious faculty and outstanding staff members who after many years of dedicated service, have 
decided to retire. 

 In celebration of our colleagues, we have reserved the Sam Noble Museum Saturday, May 6, 2017 
from 6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. for a banquet style retirement celebration in honor of each of the 
following: 

NAME           YEARS OF SERVICE 
 

Dr. Ron Kantowski      48+ years 

Dr. Gregory Parker      37+ years 

Mr. Joel Young       36 years 

Dr. Deborah Watson      35 years 

Dr. Andrew (Andy) Feldt     35+ years 

Dr. Richard (Dick) Henry     32 years  

Dr. Kimball Milton      31+ years  

Dr. John Moore-Furneaux     27+ years 

Mr. William (Bill) See      27+ years 

Ms. Adrienne Wade      25+ years 

 

The atrium in Nielsen Hall will be open in the afternoon for Tea & Cookies as well as socializing with other 
alumni and retirees. Dr. Greg Parker will give a brief slide show presentation with information and updates 
on a new state-of-the-art laboratory building to be named Chun C. Lin Hall which is part of the Dodge 
Physics Complex (Nielsen and Lin Halls). You will receive additional information as we move further 
along in the planning of this event. 

 

We hope to see you here!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


